
E N H A N C I N G  R E L I A B I L I T Y

SDG&E® will be upgrading the underground electrical system in Point Loma as part of our 

commitment to providing safe, clean and reliable energy.

Overview
This project is part of our goal to improve the safety and reliability of the electric system in 

Point Loma and surrounding communities. We’ll be replacing the existing aging, 

underground electric cable system that has been in operation for over 60 years. The new 

cable system will be protected in an underground concrete encasement, which will minimize 

the potential for power outages in the surrounding areas and vastly improve reliability to 

your communities. 

Project benefits 
•	 Enhanced safety and reliability of the electric transmission system

•	 Modernized electrical equipment

•	 Improved system performance and protection from the elements

•	 Increased safety from digging injuries

•	 Reduced overall costs associated with potential power outages

About the project
The proposed Project replaces and reroutes the current cable system, which will:

•	 Enhance electric transmission reliability to the Point Loma community

•	 Optimize construction and future maintenance work

•	 Minimize long-term traffic impacts

•	 Minimize potential long-term outages

Did you know?

SDG&E is a regulated public 

utility that provides energy 

service to 3.7 million people 

through 1.5 million electric 

meters and 900,000 natural 

gas meters in San Diego and 

southern Orange counties. 

Our service area spans 

4,100 square miles. 

TL615/TL659 Point Loma

To learn more, scan QR code.
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1-800-411-SDGE
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Approximately 3.5 miles of aging direct-buried cables will be 

replaced with an enhanced cable system. It will be protected 

within a new 69kV concrete-encased duct infrastructure from 

the Point Loma Substation to the Cabrillo Substation. Please 

refer to the map below for general project alignment.

Project schedule
Estimated Start date – 3rd Quarter, 2024

Estimated End date – 4th Quarter, 2025 

What to expect
During the first 12 months of construction, customers may 

experience some additional traffic related to the underground 

trenching along existing streets. We will work as safely and 

quickly as possible and make every effort to minimize 

disruptions such as construction traffic, dust and noise along 

the roadway. 

Contact information
For more information, please visit sdge.com/Major-Projects or 

call our Customer Call Center at 1-800-411-7343.
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Previous undergrounding project.

POINT LOMA
SUBSTATION

CABRILLO 
SUBSTATION

Catalina Blvd.Silver Gate Ave.

Ni
ag

ra
 A

ve
.

Ne
wp

or
t A

ve
.

MAP NOT TO SCALE

POINT LOMA

L E G E N D

Transmission Line 615
and 659 Replacement

https://www.sdge.com
https://www.sdge.com/major-projects

